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From: Town Erwin Manager
Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 4.02 PM
To: Kimberly Gibbons
Subject: RE: 211 3rd St

Kimberly,

That is fine to issue a permit for a generator install. If they want to make any changes to the house please let them know
that they will need to obtain a zoning permit from the Town.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden

From: Kimberly Gibbons

Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 3:59 PM

To: Town Erwin Manager <townmanager@erwin-nc.org>
Subject: 211 3rd St

I received an application today for a generator install for the above address. | wanted to make sure it was ok.

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
420 Mckinney Parkway

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.1
kgibbons@harnett.org




